
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

07 July 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Transitions Updates 
 
Reminder of Transition Events for Next Week  
 

• Student Transition/Induction Days – Tuesday 11 July, Wednesday 12 July and Thursday 13 July from 
8:35am to 3:00pm 

• Parents and Students Induction Evening – Tuesday 11 July 5.30-7.00pm 

• Hungerhill Uniform exclusive purchase dates – Uniform can be purchased in store or online from 
Cliffs/Schoolwear Solutions. Cliffs will be holding exclusive opening hours for Hungerhill parents in store 
on Tuesday 11 July 4.30-7.00pm, Tuesday 18 July 4.30-7.00pm and Sunday 23 July 10.30am-3.30pm. 

 
Stationary Pack for Year 7 Students 
 
In response to feedback received, I am happy to announce that we will be selling a new starter stationary pack. 
This is an optional purchase but makes it easier and cheaper for parents/carers to ensure their child has all the 
necessary equipment. The opportunity to purchase these will be given at the Induction Evening next Tuesday. The 
packs will also be available to purchase from reception on the Monday 4 September throughout the day. These 
can only be purchased with cash as the student’s parent portal will not yet be set up. 
 
The packs are £17.00 and contain: 
 

1. Scientific calculator (Casio) 
2. Earphones 
3. Glue 
4. Colouring pencils 
5. Pencil case 
6. 2 black pens 
7. Purple pen 
8. 2 HB pencils 
9. Art pencils (2B, 4B, 6B) 
10. Highlighter 
11. Compass 
12. Sharpener 
13. Rubber 
14. Whiteboard pen 
15. Fineliner 
16. 30 cm ruler 
17. Protractor 
 



 
 

 

The library does also have a stationary shop which offers all the above items sold individually, and more. If the 
students wish to buy anything from the stationary shop throughout the year, they must bring cash with them to 
purchase the items, before or after school and at breaks and lunches. A full price list for this will be displayed in 
the library.   
 
Cashless Catering Provider Update  
 
The school’s online payment provider, as of 1 August 2023, will be CRB Cunninghams. The school operates a 
cashless system, and we need to collect biometric data from your child prior to their first day to allow them to 
purchase school meals. This will take place throughout the day on Monday 4 September, where your child will 
be allocated a time to attend school. If your child is unable to attend, you will need to ensure that they bring 
pack lunch for their first week in school.  
 
Finally, we are really looking forward to welcoming all Year 6 students into school next week for their transition 
days and Induction Evening. We also look forward to meeting parents and carers and giving you an opportunity 
to have a further insight into life at Hungerhill.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond 
Headteacher 
 


